East Wake High School

Daily Announcements — March 16, 2018

Morning Drop Off and Carpool | We have seen an increase in students being dropped off in
the student parking lot. By dropping off students in the student parking lot, this presents a
safety issue. Effective Wednesday, March 7, the student parking lot entrance will be only for
students and staff from 6:45 am to 7:30 am. No one will be able to exit the student parking
lot until after 7:30 am. Anyone dropping students off should always use carpool.

Parents, when dropping your child off in carpool only allow them to exit the car under the
overhang. Students getting out of the car early creates major safety issues especially when
students get out of the car early and are walking in front of other cars. Parents should not
pull into parking spaces to drop students off as well. Several near accidents have happened
as a result of this practice.

St. Augustine University on campus | A representative from Saint Augustine University will be
on campus Tuesday, March 20th from 9 am til 10 am. Sign up in student services.

Pennies for Pasta | Would you like to have Olive Garden cater your lunch one day? Beta
Club is partnering with the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society to raise money to help those
bafttling this terrible disease. You can help by bringing in your change to your third period
class. The third period class with the most money collected will receive Olive Garden for
lunch!

11th Grade Registration Appointments | Juniors- Your registration appointment times are
posted outside Student Services, in the atrium and the cafeteria. Appointments have started.
Please check for your time and make sure you bring your completed registration form with
you to your appointment.

ASVAB Registration | 10-12th graders interested in taking the ASVAB on April 12th may now
begin signing up in Student Services or Mrs. Coble's office door.

Xtreme Beginnings Job Fair|Seniors, are you planning to go directly to work after
graduation? Are you considering taking classes at a community college? If either of these is
you, please see Mrs. Coble about the Xtreme Beginnings Job Fair. The Job Fair will host 40-50
companies/businesses who are currently hiring high school seniors who are graduating from
high school and headed straight to the workplace.

Limited number of yearbooks | You're in Luck! We ordered a LIMITED number of extra
yearbooks. See Ms. Anderson or go to jostensyearbooks.com. FIRST COME-FIRST SERVED. Get
yours before we run out. Price is $75.

Job Shadowing Days with AFROTC at NC State | Juniors and Seniors interested in the AFROTC
program at NC State may apply for a FREE job shadowing day with the military. This is
welcome for students interested in any college ROTC program! See Mrs. Coble for an
application.



Scholarship Reminders | Seniors...don't forget to check the scholarship page on the website.
New scholarships are added weekly. Don't forget to apply for the East Wake Alumni
Scholarship! 1 student is guaranteed $5000 toward college!



